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SFWMD to Discuss Response to Federal Government’s Court Filing 

 
WHAT: The South Florida Water Management District (SFWMD) will hold a 

media availability regarding its response to the U.S. Environmental 
Protection Agency’s (EPA) Amended Determination, which was filed with 
U.S. District Judge Alan S. Gold on September 3, 2010. 
 
For background material, please see this memorandum. 
 

WHEN: Thursday, November 4, 2010 
 
TIME: 1 p.m. 
 
CALL-IN 
NUMBER: National: 866-433-6299 

Local: 561-682-6700 
Meeting Identification: 5457 

 
WHO:  SFWMD Executive Director Carol Ann Wehle and SFWMD Deputy 

Executive Director for Everglades Restoration and Capital Projects Ken 
Ammon. 

 
# # # 

 
About the South Florida Water Management District 
The South Florida Water Management District is a regional, governmental agency that oversees the 
water resources in the southern half of the state – 16 counties from Orlando to the Keys. It is the 
oldest and largest of the state’s five water management districts. The agency mission is to manage 
and protect water resources of the region by balancing and improving water quality, flood control, 
natural systems and water supply. A key initiative is cleanup and restoration of the Everglades. 
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